
The past 2 years has been nothing short of life- changing for our family,

especially for Penny. Penny has no diagnosis and is known as a SWAN

(Syndrome Without A Name). Penny is under a lot of consultants and

currently undergoing long sequencing genetic testing. 

Since joining Zoe’s Baby Hospice just over a year ago, we’ve witnessed

first- hand the incredible support, love and care they provide. 

Penny’s face lights up every time we walk through their doors, we all

know she is going to have the best time, and she is safe - they treat her

like a princess.  

The team at Zoe’s has not only supported Penny but embraced us all,

they are our extended family. They’ve been there for us in ways words

can’t fully express. From the comfort and fun, they give Penny to the

emotional support they offer us as parents. 

We are forever grateful for the service, fundraising and sibling days they

provide, something for us all to enjoy. Zoe’s truly holds a special place in

our hearts. 

Thank you to every one of you. 

Penny and family 💛 

Penny’s face lights up every time we walk through
their doors… 


